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MY 

FAMILY 

Reading Rangers FUNd Run 
This year’s Fun Run will have us reading our way 

across the finish line!  Raising over $70,000 last 

year, this is Forest Park’s primary fundraiser.  

Our students have pledged to spend 1 minute 

reading for every dollar raised for the school.  

Funds raised allows Forest Park to have 

additional programs not provided through the 

district.  These programs include building 

renovations, the ROOTS garden and outdoor 

classroom, Accelerated Reader, teacher 

appreciation and so much more.  If you have not 

already done so please go to 

www.forestparklr.com and click on the “get 

Movin’ Fund Hub” log and register your child.   

 

 

 

October Birthdays! 
Happy Birthday to… Alina Fobbs  Duke Henderson  Shawntell Cunningham 

    Calvin Smith  Teague Monaghan 

 

 

Barn Dance 
Our annual Pre-K Barn Dance will be this 

Thursday, October 21st.  This event will look 

different this year since we have a closed 

campus.  Please dress your little one in their 

best cowboy/cowgirl/western duds.  We will 

dance, play some games, and have lunch in the 

orchard. 
 

Knowledge Focus:  Children learn about family members, family roles, 

and unique qualities of families. 
 

Family Fun 
We will continue our family unit with 

discussing all the fun things we like to do 

with our families.  We will also learn 

about the life cycle of a pumpkin!  We 

will focus on letter Ee and practice one-

to-one correspondence with numbers 1-5.  

Pumpkin Patch 
In order to keep the pumpkin Patch field trip 

tradition alive, the “pumpkin patch” is coming to us 

this Thursday!!  We have our very own Pumpkin 

Patch thanks to our amazing Garden Teacher, 

Kristin Taylor.  We will get to visit the Forest Park 

Pumpkin Patch and have some fun activities across 

the street in our outdoor classroom area.  Pre-K 

will also get to go on a hayride around the school.  

Just a friendly reminder, we are a closed campus 

so families unfortunately may not attend. 
 

 

• October 28th- Reading Rangers FUNd                   

Run ends 

• November 11th- Make-up Picture Day 

• Please label all jackets/sweatshirts/ 

      Sweaters you send to school with your             

      Child. 

• If you have not already done son, please 

register your child for SeeSaw 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events/Reminders 
 

 

 

 

http://www.forestparklr.com/

